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SIDEBULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville

Vol. 21, No. 2 
February 6, 1990

MEMO TO: The University Coramuni±y

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Campus Charitable Fund Drive Results

I have received the final figures on SIUE faculty, staff, and student 
contributions to the 1989 Campus Charitable Fund Drive. I am happy 
to share them with you.

Agency

United Negro College Fund 

Combined Health Appeal 

United Way

Payroll Deduction 
Pledges

$2,716.00

$7,249.92

$26,732.36

Cash and Check 

$568.00 

$1,266.00 

$2,303.00

Totals

$3,284.00

$8,515.92

$29,035.36

GRAND T0TAL=$40,835.28

Not only does this total represent almost a 9 percent increase 
over the amount contributed in the 1988 campaign, it is the first time 
the University campaign has reached the $40,000 mark.

On behalf of the many individuals served by the Combined Health 
Appeal, the United Negro College Fund, and the United Way, please accept 
my thanks— both to those who worked as members of the steering committee 
and solicitors, and to those who made monetary contributions.
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